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IASC Policy: What we publish on our Resources Page 
 

The Commissioner’s website includes a resources page. This page is intended to act as a repository 

of useful resources related to modern slavery and human trafficking including reports, guidance and 

information. The Commissioner is independent and reserves the right to determine which resources 

are published upon agreement with the owners of those resources.  

The content of the page has been compiled from a variety of resources, and whilst the 

Communications Officer aims to update the website regularly the information listed on this page 

may change at any time. Where our site contains links to other sites and resources provided by third 

parties, these links are provided for information only and do not represent endorsement of those 

sites or resources. 
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